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June 7, 2021 
 
Hello Armstrong Eagle Families, 
 
We have information that we would like to share with you regarding our upcoming Grade 8 Virtual 
Graduation. We have set our graduation date for Monday June 21st, 2021 at 5pm. Please mark this 
important date on your calendar. There will be more information coming but we wanted to ensure you 
saved this date on the calendar! If the direction of the HWDSB regarding graduation changes we will let you 
know. 
 
As part of our recognition of graduating Grade 8 students, the school will be creating and sharing a 
commemorative video with congratulatory messages from the principal, teachers, as well as the names and 
photos of our graduating students and acknowledging those who have received awards. The video will be 
shared on the HUB and HWDSB credentials are required to access it. Recipients will be discouraged from 
sharing the video with people who would not normally attend the ceremony. Posting publicly, including 
social media, is prohibited although it is important to know that HWDSB cannot guarantee that recipients 
will respect this requirement. Parents/guardians who do not want their child recognized as part of the 
commemorative video should contact their student’s teacher by Monday June 14th @2:35pm. 
 
We will continue to share additional details with you over the coming weeks. Should you have any 
questions, please connect with your student’s teacher or call the Armstrong office at 905-385-5337. 
 
Take Care,  
 
K.Koop 
 
George L. Armstrong Elementary School Principal 
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